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New Board Members 
New board members were elected at the annual 
Carriage Hills Owners Association meeting held on 
November 8, 2020.  You can find the new list of 
the board members under the Contact 
Information section of this newsletter.  The 
minutes from the annual meeting are available on 
our website. 

  

Spring Yard Sale 
Carriage Hills will hold a 
neighborhood yard sale on Saturday, March 20th.   
If you would like to participate, set up in your 
driveway around 7 a.m. on the 20th.  The HOA will 
place signs and advertise the sale.  This is a great 
way to help with spring cleaning!  Please look out 
for an email closer to that date with more details. 

Volunteer for Flower Bed Care 

If you are interested in volunteering to care for 
the flower beds by the signs of our main entrance, 
please contact us.   

New Facebook Group  

Our neighborhood has a new private Facebook 
group.  It is called Carriage Hills - Martinez.  All 
Carriage Hills owners are invited to join.  Please 

read the Facebook group rules and answer a 
couple of quick questions to request access.   

Safety First  
Reminder:  Speed limit is 25 mph. Please consider 
the safety of our children and 
neighbors.   

Parking:  For safety reasons, please do 
not park on the street.   Parking of 
vehicles including boats, recreational vehicles and 
other such non-motorized vehicles should be in 
accordance with Article Six of the Covenants.  If 
anyone needs copies of the Bylaws and 
Covenants, please visit our website. 

Annual Dues 

The annual dues letter will be sent out by the end 
of January.  Please contact us at the email address 
below if you do not receive the letter.   

 

Contact Information  
 

E-mail:  carriagehills.mail@gmail.com 

Website:  www.CarriageHillsOwners.org 
 
Officers:    
Brantley Player, President - 803-316-8725 
Maria Johnson, Secretary - 706-401-6865 
Alena Satric, Treasurer - 203-297-7773 
Philip Green, Member at Large - 706-877-2551 
Fred Russell - Member at Large - 706-799-0854 
Rebecca Evans - Member at Large - 801-669-1944 
 



                

 

Carriage Hills News 
A Publication of Carriage Hills Owners Assoc. Winter 2021 Edition 

 

 
 

Mailing Address: 
Carriage Hills Owners Association 
PO Box 676 
Evans, GA 30809 

 

 


